
‭We would like to take this opportunity to share with the public why we will be voting for Rick‬
‭Shipe for Steuben County Commissioner in the upcoming primary election.   We have been‬
‭friends with Rick since our high school years.  In addition to that friendship, our children have‬
‭grown up together and we have supported each other throughout our children's years of‬
‭academics, sports, and 4-H.   We respect Rick.   We have witnessed how he thinks through‬
‭issues before acting on any decisions he will make.  He has shown this during his years on the‬
‭County Council and I am sure he will use these same skills of honesty and integrity as a‬
‭commissioner.  Steuben County is a great place to live, work, raise a family, and own a business. ‬
‭Let's keep it that way moving forward.   Steuben County isn't any different than other rural‬
‭areas who are always facing pressure as it continues to grow.   We believe Rick has the skill set,‬
‭knowledge, and heart to lead Steuben County into the future.  We will be voting for Rick Shipe‬
‭in the upcoming primary election, and we urge you to do so as well.  He is the right person for‬
‭the job.‬

‭Rod & Melody Kain, Orland‬


